
  

Carroll County’s emergency notification system, sometimes referred to as Reverse-911® allows the County to notify residents 
and businesses by telephone in the event of an emergency or public awareness matter, such as hazardous materials incidents, 
missing person’s alerts, water contaminations, natural disasters, and evacuations. 

The system operator will identify the affected neighborhood or region within the county and record a message describing the 
situation and any protective actions residents should take. The system will automatically call listed and unlisted telephone 
numbers within the affected area and deliver the recorded message. 

Cellular and Voice over Internet Protocol 
(VoIP) Telephone Number Registration 

Carroll County, MD 
Office of Public Safety 
Support Services 
225 N. Center St., Westminster, MD 21157 
410-386-2260 Fax: 410-848-3794 

Cellular and Voice over Internet Protocol (VoIP) phone numbers are not included in the ENS database. If you are using 
either of these telephone services as your primary home telephone number for your residence or business (which must 
be located in Carroll County, Maryland) you must register your number with us by using this form. Please do not 
complete this form unless your primary contact telephone number is either cellular or VoIP based. 

You must enter a valid address within the boundaries of Carroll County, Maryland to be eligible for the service. The county may 
contact you annually via your email address and/or your telephone number to determine if your phone information is still valid. If 
the phone number is not confirmed it will be removed from the database 

Privacy Notice and Disclaimer 

About Carroll County’s Emergency Notification System (ENS) 

Sign Up for Cellular or Voice over Internet Protocol (VoIP) Service 

The County of Carroll, Maryland will not share or distribute personal information gathered by this form and will use it solely for 
the purpose of providing Community Emergency notifications or public awareness information. 

Neither the County of Carroll, Maryland, nor any of its agencies and affiliates nor any of their employees, makes any warrant, 
express or implied, including warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose, or assumes any legal liability or 
responsibility for the accuracy, completeness, or usefulness of any information, apparatus, product, or process disclosed. 

If you have any questions or desire further information regarding Carroll County’s Emergency Notification System please call 
410-386-2491. 

Name:       Is this a business?        Yes  No  
 
Primary Cellular or VoIP Telephone Number (include area code):      
 
House Number:   Street Name:       City:     
 
Zip code:       Email:      

Please send this completed form to: 
 

Carroll County Office of Public Safety 
Emergency Management Division 

225 North Center Street 
 Westminster, MD 21157 


